From: Foster, James H

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 2:14 PM

To: Meyerhofer, Kelly

Cc: Staton, Jennifer A

Subject: Amended response to your March 12 FOIA request

Kelly Meyerhofer
The Island Packet/Beaufort Gazette

Dear Ms. Meyerhofer:
District staff have reviewed the district’s responses to two of your recent FOIA requests.
Your March 6 request was for “360 Survey responses,” which the school district does not possess.

Your March 12 request was for “ratings and comments,” which staff initially interpreted as being essentially the same
request. We have reviewed our March 13 response and are amending it to say that there is a single document that
applies. The school district exempts it from public disclosure under 30-4-40(a)(2).

We apologize for the mix-up that resulted in this amended response, and please feel free to contact us if you have any
questions.

Jim Foster

Director of Communications
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2432 (office)
843-441-1560 (mobile)
843-322-2330 (fax)
jim.foster@beaufort.k12.sc.us



